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Mr. President, 

Angola congratulates the Secretary-General on his Report on 

strengthening and coordinating United Nations activities to promote 

the rule of law contained in the document (A/78/184).  

My delegation aligns itself with the statements delivered by the 

Republic of Uganda on behalf of the African Group. 

 

Mr. President, 

Angola recognizes that the rule of law at the international level refers 

to the idea that all nations should be governed by established 

international laws, principles, and norms. However, we are aware 

that the state of international law may vary depending on the 






